Dear Residents,

I recognize that the constantly changing COVID-19 situation has many of us concerned. This is an unprecedented time for us all, which is filled with uncertainty. Our thoughts go out to each and every one of you.

You have my commitment, along with members of the council and borough officials, to continue to provide the services that you depend on.

In response to the situation, the Emergency Management Council will continue to meet several times a week and continuity plans have been implemented to ensure uninterrupted service to our community. Rest assured, our plans ensure that the health and safety of our community will remain our priority. We are prepared to serve you.

As this situation continues to evolve we will closely monitor, assess, and respond to it. We will do our best to keep you updated and ask that you please follow the latest prevention measures recommended by the C.D.C. found at the following link: Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC)

Additional information can also be found on the Borough Website: <u>Borough of Hasbrouck Heights</u>

We are all in this together and I ask that you please look out for your neighbors as we navigate through this crisis. If you know of anyone in need of assistance please refer your inquiry to the property department or agency.

Borough Administrator 201 288-0195
Borough Clerk 201 288-1095
Building Department 201 288-0143
Recreation Department 201 288-4143
Tax Collector 201 288-1152
Tax Assessor 201 493-8538
Police Department 911 (Emergency Calls)
201 288-1000

Sincerely, Mayor DeLorenzo